
 

Partnership makes proactive monitoring possible 
In late 2019, the Logan District Tasking and Coordination Centre (DTACC), the 

second of its kind in the state, was set up to better coordinate Queensland 

Policy Service (QPS) resources and deliver a more efficient and effective 

response to calls for service.  In early 2020, the Logan DTACC had to relocate.  

Logan City Council recognised this as an opportunity and approached QPS with 

a view to collaborating on future services.   

As a result, DTACC moved into, now operates from, and works in conjunction 

with, the Logan Safety Camera Program (LSCP) Monitoring Room and its 

monitoring officers.   

The benefits from this partnership to date have been significant in several 

ways.  The partnership makes the real-time analysis of intelligence easier and 

ensures a strong focus on proactively targeting people, places and crime types 

that pose the greatest harm to the community.  

Other regions are now seeking to replicate the success of this partnership 

using the framework put together by both QPS and Logan City Council.  

This partnership has been nominated in the innovation and collaboration 

categories of the Queensland Local Government Awards for Excellence.  

 


